Unofficial translation from Russian language

Her Excellency
Madam Katerina Sakellaropoulou
President of the Hellenic Republic

Your Excellency,

Please accept my sincere congratulations on the occasion of the
National Day of the Hellenic Republic.

Uzbekistan considers Greece as an important partner in Europe and is
interested in the further development of traditionally friendly bilateral
relations.

I am convinced that by joint efforts we will give new dynamics to the
expansion of mutually beneficial Uzbek-Hellenic cooperation in trade-
economic, cultural-humanitarian and other spheres in the interests of our
countries and peoples.

I wish you, Madam President, good health, prosperity and every
success in your state activity, and to the friendly people of Greece - peace and
prosperity.

Sincerely,

Shavkat Mirziyoyev
President of the Republic of Uzbekistan

City of Tashkent
March 25, 2021



